
Temporary Disruption 
Tom Taylor Trail 

The Regional Municipality of York is conducting field 
studies along Tom Taylor Trail, between Queen Street 

and the Bailey Ecological Park. 
 

For more information, please call 1-877-464-9675 
or visit www.york.ca 

Portions of the trail may be 
closed between 

March 9 and April 3, 2015.  
Please proceed with caution 

during this period. 
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